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Amy Johnson

From: * RANCH RECORDS <ranchrecords@comcast.net>
Sent: Wednesday, February 19, 2020 1:00 PM
To: CityRecorder
Subject: Cemetery Path

Good afternoon,  
     My name is Lori Close and I live in the Candalaria neighborhood.  I am writing as a huge supporter 
of the proposed gate at the cemetery that would link Fairmont Hill and Candalaria.  I've used the 
forest path quite a few times and am happy to do so if I have a friend with me.  Walking it alone is sort 
of scary so I avoid it.  The other option is to walk along Commercial Street - I avoid that as well due to 
all the traffic.    
 
Thank you,  
 
Lori Close  


